
06 September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Parents’ Support and Information Evening
Thursday 19 September 2024 – 6.45pm to 7.30pm

I am pleased to invite you to our Year 10 Parents’ Support and Information Evening, where
you will have the opportunity to learn more about supporting your child as they embark upon
their Key Stage 4 courses. We will be providing information about GCSE courses, Year 10
assessments, revision techniques, work experience, our newly introduced careers fair in
October as well as our safeguarding and pastoral support and care.

We very much hope you can attend in order to understand how best to support your child
throughout Year 10. It is not expected that your child attends, as this evening is aimed
specifically at parents/carers.

There is plenty of car parking available at the rear of the school for all events which take
place outside normal school hours. There is access through the school from both car parks,
so you do not need to walk all the way around the building. Please avoid parking on the
driveway, footpaths, verges or grassed areas to ensure access for emergency vehicles at all
times.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 19 September at 6.45pm in the Chapel.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Beattie
Deputy Headteacher


